
2045 Long Range Transportation Plan 
Visioning Survey
Transportation needs in the Harrisonburg Rockingham region are 
changing. The Harrisonburg Rockingham Metropolitan Planning 
Organization’s (HRMPO) 2045 long range transportation plan 
(LRTP) will guide transportation investments over the next 25 
years to support the needs of our region and its future growth.   

Community members across the City of Harrisonburg, the 
towns of Bridgewater, Dayton, and Mt. Crawford, and portions 
of Rockingham County are invited to share their current 
transportation needs and their vision for the future. 

Fill out our online visioning survey between 	
February 1 and March 2, 2022. 

Tune into our webinar on February 16, 2022 		
at 7 p.m. ET or watch the replay on-demand. 

Sign up to receive regular updates 			 
on the LRTP. 

The Visioning Survey is Phase One of the LRTP process.
The feedback gathered will be used to determine which 
transportation projects are considered in the LRTP and 		
to develop the evaluation criteria for projects. 

Get Involved

2045 Visioning Survey 
February 1 – March 2, 2022
Take the survey at 
hrvampo.org/LRTP 

Webinar 
February 16, 2022
7 p.m. ET
Register at hrvampo.org/LRTP

By Phone
(540) 885-5174

By Mail
c/o Ann Cundy
112 MacTanly Place
Staunton, VA 24401

Learn more and share your priorities at 
hrvampo.org/LRTP


